Reopening of Hotel Gellért

The Board of Danubius Hotels Rt. informs its shareholders that following the closing down on 10th  September, due to a broken rising main, Hotel Gellért is expected to welcome  its guests again from 24th September as the ELMÜ Rt. switches on power again next week.  Till conclusion of the restoration of Spa Gellért, our company grants a 10 % discount on hotel room rates. A survey of technical and economic damages caused, has commenced, and we are conducting negotiations on their compensation. 

